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Introductory Chemistry
2011

to help students learn chemical skills and concepts more effectively
introductory chemistry concepts and critical thinking sixth edition
highlights the connection between key concepts and key problem solving
skills through critical thinking math and problem solving are covered
early in the text corwin builds your problem solving ability through
innovative learning aids and technology formulated to meet your needs
this revision retains all the strengths of the previous editions while
adding emphasis on conceptual understanding and critical thinking

Chemistry: The Central Science
2013-10-04

if you think you know the brown lemay bursten chemistry text think again
in response to market request we have created the third australian
edition of the us bestseller chemistry the central science an extensive
revision has taken this text to new heights triple checked for
scientific accuracy and consistency this edition is a more seamless and
cohesive product yet retains the clarity innovative pedagogy functional
problem solving and visuals of the previous version all artwork and
images are now consistent in quality across the entire text and with a
more traditional and logical organisation of the organic chemistry
content this comprehensive text is the source of all the information and
practice problems students are likely to need for conceptual
understanding development of problem solving skills reference and test
preparation

Unplugging the Classroom
2017-05-17

unplugging the classroom teaching with technologies to promote students
lifelong learning provides techniques to help teaching and learning in
an age where technology untethers instruction from the classroom from
semester seat time and from a single source of expertise the book brings
together researchers and practitioners from diverse academic fields
including library perspectives and presents interdisciplinary
discussions from both theoretical and applied areas it is unique in its
goal of bringing educators and librarians together to explore the
challenges that are faced by students and faculty in any time any place
any path and any pace learning in spite of the fact that the mobile
revolution has definitively arrived students and faculty alike aren t
ready to make the leap to mobile learning the pressures of technological
advances along with the changing nature of learning will demand
increasingly profound changes in education researchers have begun to
address this issue but the revolution in mobile communication has not
been accompanied by a concomitant growth in pedagogical resources for
educators and students more importantly such growth needs to be under
girded by sound learning theories and examples of best practice provides
a hands on resource useful to both novices and experts for technology
enabled teaching and learning gives both discipline specific and cross
disciplinary perspectives discusses discipline specific mobile
applications offers an opportunity to meet the needs of contemporary
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learners and foster their competencies as lifelong learners addresses
emerging issues in technology and pedagogy

Digital Learning and Teaching in Chemistry
2023-07-12

education is always evolving and most recently has shifted to increased
online or remote learning digital learning and teaching in chemistry
compiles the established and emerging trends in this field specifically
within the context of learning and teaching in chemistry this book
shares insights about five major themes best practices for teaching and
learning digitally digital learning platforms virtual visualisation and
laboratory to promote learning in science digital assessment and
building communities of learners and educators the authors are chemistry
instructors and researchers from nine countries contributing an
international perspective on digital learning and teaching in chemistry
while the chapters in this book span a wide variety of topics as a whole
they focus on using technology and digital platforms as a method for
supporting inclusive and meaningful learning the best practices and
recommendations shared by the authors are highly relevant for modern
chemistry education as teaching and learning through digital methods is
likely to persist furthermore teaching chemistry digitally has the
potential to bring greater equity to the field of chemistry education in
terms of who has access to quality learning and this book will
contribute to that goal this book will be essential reading for those
working in chemical education and teaching yehudit judy dori is
internationally recognised formerly dean of the faculty of education of
science and technology at the technion israel institute of technology
and won the 2020 narst distinguished contributions to science education
through research award dcra for her exceptional research contributions
courtney ngai and gabriela szteinberg are passionate researchers and
practitioners in the education field courtney ngai is the associate
director of the office of undergraduate research and artistry at
colorado state university gabriela szteinberg serves as assistant dean
and academic coordinator for the college of arts and sciences at
washington university in st louis

H2O
2000-07-05

水は地球上のいたるところにあり 極めて重要であるにもかかわらず 未だに驚くほど多くの科学的な謎が残っている 水とはいったい何なのか 本書はこの最
も基本的でどこにでもある物質の不思議な特徴について わかっていることといないことを具体的に説明してくれる

ハウスクロフト無機化学
2012-03

ベストセラー 世界で一番美しい元素図鑑 の続編登場 今度の主役は 分子 元素はどんなふうに組み合わさって分子になるのか 分子はどう組み合わさって
この世界を作るのかがわかる 贅沢な探索の書

エッセンシャル生化学
2018-07

自ら学ぶ子が育つstem教育先進国アメリカでシリーズ100万部突破
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工科系学生のための化学
2012-04

メジャー mlb やアメフト nfl バスケ nba など様々なスポーツの数多くのトピックを経済理論で解説

世界で一番美しい分子図鑑
2015-09-20

コロンビア大 ハーバード大学 ニューヨーク大 mit 世界の名だたる大学で支持され続ける超ロングセラー ミクロ経済学の泰斗による実務家向けミクロ
経済学基本書

りょうしりきがく for babies
2020-04

カラー図版と写真を用い わかりやすく解説

スポーツの経済学
2012-08

ピンダイク&ルビンフェルドミクロ経済学 2
2014-11

物理学の基礎
2002-02
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